CBIIT Change Request Review Form
	Jira Issue ID/link: 
https://tracker.nci.nih.gov/browse/CBIITCHGMGMT-63
	Priority:
1
	Response due by:
8/21/2012

	Change Summary: This change request is to retire Ivy and Maven repositories from Subversion server. Ivy repository use has been deprecated at NCI for over a year. Make remaining Ivy artifact repositories at NCI unavailable, in favor of Nexus artifact repository server.



	Project:
Retire Ivy and Maven repositories from Subversion server
	Reviewer: Jonathan Lin
	Date: 8/29/2013

	




Impact Analysis
	Estimated labor categories and hours required: 
NBIA did not have a support team in 2011 when the notice was sent out, so there is no record of it in JIRA to show this as a requirement for the current team.  

NBIA currently has 5 versions on GitHub (5.0, 5.0.1, 5.0.2, 5.1, 5.2), estimate 4.5 days each for 5.1 and 5.2. Versions prior to 5.1 use older tech stack which no longer resides in the repository, and needs to spend more time to trace them, and set the environment up for testing. Estimates to be 10 days for the first version and 5 days each for the subsequent versions. Total 29 days developer time. If we only do smoke test on QA, it would take ½ day each.  If we have to do full QA, it would take approx. 3.5 days for each version.

	Cost Estimates:

Depends on how many versions we need to fix and whether smoke test is enough.
Developer: 9 days for fixing 5.1 and 5.2; additional 20 days for fixing 5.0, 5.0.1, and 5.0.2.
QA: Smoke test: 0.5 day per version; otherwise, 3.5 days per version.


	Estimated schedule with dependencies: 

We would recommend fixing only 5.1 and 5.2 and leave older versions alone based on the following reasons:
1. 5.0 is currently used by TCIA, but they are unlikely to rebuild. If they want to rebuild we can recommend them to upgrade to the more recent versions.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]We do not know if 5.0.1 is used by anyone, we can also recommend upgrade to the more recent versions
3. 5.0.2 is a special version built for NIAMS, but they have already upgraded to 5.1, so there is no user.

	Risks and risk mitigation strategies (attach additional documents if necessary):

Since this was not planned in the Project Plan, if we are forced to update all versions, it will significantly impact our schedule. We may have to drop two planned features (e.g., WADO service and DICOM operations) to accommodate for the impact.











Reasons for Rejection (attach additional documents if necessary):

	




· If multiple projects are impacted, fill one out for each project.
· Please use Jira “comments” to post questions or request clarifications.
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